
 

 
 

4th November 2019 
Dear Parents,  
 
Thank you to all those parents who took the time to complete the questionnaire at parents evening. We 
have collated your responses below. There were 121 responses.   
 

Parents Questionnaire  
October 2019 

Strongly 
Agree Agree Disagree 

Strongly 
Disagree 

Don’t 
Know 

Our strongest responses 

My child feels safe at school.  100 21 0 0 0 
The school makes me aware of what my 
child will learn during the year.  98 22 1 0 0 

My child is happy at this school.  97 23 1 0 0 
My child can take part in clubs and 
activities at this school.  94 22 1 0 4 
The school lets me know how my child is 
doing. 92 29 0 0 0 
The school supports my child’s wider 
personal development. 90 28 1 0 2 

Our next best responses 
There is a good range of subjects available 
to my child at this school.  89 31 0 0 1 

My child does well at this school.  86 34 0 0 1 
The school has high expectations for my 
child.   84 27 1 0 9 
When I have raised concerns with the 
school they have been dealt with properly.  82 29 2 0 8 
My child has SEND and the school gives them 
the support they need to succeed. 81 16 0 0 25 
My child has been bullied and the school 
has dealt with the bullying quickly and 
effectively.  

57 12 2 1 49 
 

 Yes No 
I would recommend this school to another parent. 118 0 

  *3 people did not respond to this question. 

As always, we take the results of our questionnaires very seriously. The vast majority of parents have 

agreed or strongly agreed with almost all questions. Our overwhelming priority in school is to ensure the 

children feel safe and happy so we are particularly pleased with the response to these questions.  

 



 

Thank you so much to all the parents that responded & for your honesty. We are delighted with the 

overall results & the comments that have been left which included – 

‘Amazing school, my boys are happy. Teachers listen to our concerns and always act accordingly.’ 

‘The school is excellent and very supportive towards both pupils and parents. The staff are very friendly.’ 

‘My child loves this school!’ 

‘Thank you for keeping my little boy safe. He loves school and it is never hard getting him here.’ 

‘I feel that the school deals with all issues promptly.’ 

‘My child continues to progress. He is doing really well and we are really pleased with the excellent standards 

of teaching and opportunities offered to him.’ 

‘My daughter and our family really love this school. Great teachers and the work my daughter does is 

outstanding. Thank you!’ 

‘My children are thriving at St Michael’s. They are happy and confident and enjoy their school work. Their 

teachers are informative, supportive and kind. I couldn’t ask for more.’ 

We acknowledge that we do not always get everything right but we honestly appreciate your kind words 

& thoughts.  

Where parents have been unsure about questions linked to ‘bullying’ and ‘SEND’ we want to reassure you 

that the school always acts swiftly to deal with any concerns linked to bullying and if children has SEND, 

our SENCO (Mrs Bennison) works extremely hard to ensure the right support is in place for individual 

children. If however you are concerned about either of these issues, please do not hesitate to contact 

myself or Mrs Bennison.  

The last 12 months at St Michael’s have been highly successful. Once again our Year 6 children have 

excelled in terms of the outcomes they achieved. The staff are committed and dedicated and I am 

extremely honoured to work with such a hard working team of people who all want the best for the 

children they teach.  

If you ever want to discuss any concerns or have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.    

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs S Ralph  

 

 

 

 


